

To be posted on March 20, 2024, on the Utah Public Notice Website, South Salt Lake City Website, and at South Salt Lake City Hall
Notice of Public Hearing for PROPOSED BUDGET AMENDMENTS
Notice is hereby given that the City of South Salt Lake will hold a public hearing before the City Council to receive public comment regarding proposed amendments for property acquisition
The hearing will be on Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 7:30 pm at South Salt Lake City Hall, 220 East Morris Ave. South Salt Lake, UT. The complete public notice is posted on the Utah Public Notice Website https://www.utah.gov/pmn/ , the South Salt Lake City Website https://sslc.gov/ , and at South Salt Lake City Hall, 220 East Morris Ave. To request a copy of the public notice for additional inquiries please contact Ariel Andrus at aandrus@sslc.gov or 801-483-6019

Attest: Ariel Andrus, City Recorder

